

Ref: U:\Languages\Latin September 2014

Dear Parents,

We are intending to introduce a Latin club for a small group of Year 8 and Year 7 pupils. We would study the language from scratch and would hope to work towards the OCR Entry Level Certificate in Latin in due course. Learning resources have been provided courtesy of the PTFA and the MFL department and we will be broadly following the Cambridge Latin Course. This covers language, grammar and Roman culture.

Sessions would take place on Tuesdays after school in room 203 commencing after the half-term holiday. Each session would last approximately 45 minutes to begin with. There will be a homework and assessment element involved in this course, in order to ensure progress, and we would ask for your support in this.

If you are interested in your son taking part, please complete the reply slip below by the 16 October and return it to Mr Finke (room 203).

Yours sincerely

Name	Signature	
The first lesson will be on Tuesday th		
I agree to my son club on Tuesdays after school and ar		
Return to: Mrs Roberts/Mr Finke		
××		
Tina Roberts	Bjoern Finke	R-he